
Important Notice Concerning Past Recalls 

 

Although the following products have been discontinued, please note this important 

announcement regarding their recall that was previously issued. 

 

This notice serves to inform customers that this recall program has ended based on actual recall 

performance, length of recall period, etc.   

 

Date of 

occurrence 

Product Name and 

Number Reason for Recall Notes 

Shipped Period 

2003/6/4 

Meter Relay 2101,2102 There was risk of electric 

shock due to the peeling of 

the sealant used for 

insulating the range knob. 

Manufacture 

of products 

ended 

2005/12/20 

1981/1/1 to 2003/5/5  

 

 

Contact:  Quality Assurance Department 

HIOKI E.E. Corporation 

TEL: 0268-28-0582 FAX: 0268-28-0595 

E-mail: hinsyou@hioki.co.jp 

 

 

  


